
 

 

Brookings City Council 
January 21, 2020 (unapproved) 

 
The Brookings City Council held a Study Session on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 5:00 
PM, at City Hall with the following City Council members present: Mayor Keith Corbett, 
Council Members Patty Bacon, Leah Brink, Nick Wendell, Dan Hansen, Holly Tilton 
Byrne, and Ope Niemeyer. City Attorney Steve Britzman, City Manager Paul Briseno, 
and City Clerk Bonnie Foster were also present. 
 
Action to approve the agenda.  A motion was made by Council Member Wendell, 
seconded by Council Member Brink, that the agenda be approved. The motion carried 
by a unanimous vote. 
 
Brookings Regional Landfill 3W Cell Construction.  Luke Rodig, Project Manager 
for Burns and McDonnell, and Todd Langland, Brookings Regional Landfill Director, 
presented information regarding the Landfill 3W Cell Construction Project to the City 
Council and members of the public. 
 
Brookings Yard Waste Program.  Todd Langland, Brookings Regional Landfill 
Director, presented information on the City's Yard Waste Program to the City Council 
and members of the public. 
 
Facility Assessment for the Hillcrest Aquatic Center.  Dusty Rodiek, Parks, 
Recreation & Forestry Director, and Stacy Claussen, Recreation Manager, presented 
information on the 2019 Facility Assessment of the Hillcrest Aquatic Center provided by 
USA Aquatics, Inc. to the City Council and members of the public. 
 
City of Brookings Website.  Chelsie Bakken, Public Information Officer, provided an 
overview of the City's Website re-design to the City Council and members of the public. 
 
Adjourn.  A motion was made by Council Member Hansen, seconded by Council 
Member Niemeyer, that this meeting be adjourned at 6:52 p.m. The motion carried by a 
unanimous vote. 
 

CITY OF BROOKINGS 
__________________________ 

ATTEST:  Keith W. Corbett, Mayor 
__________________________ 
Bonnie Foster, City Clerk 


